
Hello Parents and Guardians, 

Budlong is continuing the aftercare program for Quarter 2 (November 6th- 

February 1st). This program serves our K-3 students.     

Our goal is to provide high-quality aftercare that is both safe and engaging for our 

students and their working parents.   

The aftercare program will be available to our families Monday-Friday from 3:15 

PM-5:15 PM excluding non-attendance days.  Our very own Budlong teachers and 

staff members will be running the aftercare program.   

During aftercare, students will be provided a daily snack, enriching games and 

activities, and some homework help.   

The cost of aftercare is $5.00 an hour per child.  Payment will be collected on a 

quarterly basis.  Quarter 2 enrollment will take place from Monday, October 

30th-Thursday, November 2nd.   Enrollment will take place in room 101 from 

3:30PM-4:00PM on these days.  You must enroll your child and provide 

payment during the registration window.  Applications will not be accepted 

outside of this registration window.  If we do not have a minimum of 20 

students enrolled in the aftercare program, the program may be cancelled. 

Quarter 2 aftercare runs from November 6th- February 1st. 

There will be NO aftercare on the following days: 

 November 15th- Report Card Pick-Up 

 November 21st-24th- Thanksgiving  

 December 4th- Teacher PD day 

 December 22nd-January 5th- Winter Break 

 January 15th-Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 January 16th-Teacher PD day 

 


